
Summer 2021
Hello!

Welcome to 3rd grade! We’re so excited that we’ll be working together this year. We can't
wait to learn all about you as a student and a person. We’ll do lots of great things together this year as
we explore Massachusetts, weather, butterflies, fractions, and lots of interesting projects including
PBL (Project Based Learning). We have one-to-one iPads in 3rd grade so we’ll do a lot with
technology too.

We've been reading some great books this summer and we hope you have too. Remember to
keep track of your reading using one of the checklists on the

https://sites.google.com/wellesleyps.org/summer-reading/home
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Fo2bMukjsih9NPwTsPNQ7BZme0Yc7jasSjGoVlONzkQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/wellesleyps.org/summer-reading/elementary-summer-reading#h.94uvvmzeykay
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Fo2bMukjsih9NPwTsPNQ7BZme0Yc7jasSjGoVlONzkQ/edit?usp=sharing

